Cherry Dale Primary School

Cudworth  Barnsley

01226 719700

Acting Headteacher:  Mrs N Wood
www.cherrydaleprimary.com

Information to Candidates

Cherry Dale Primary School opened in June 2007.  It is a newly built PFI school which provides excellent accommodation for the children.

Cherry Dale is a larger than average primary school with 291 full time pupils currently on roll and 52 part time in the Early Years Foundation Stage.

Classes are organised into single and mixed year groups, dependant on co-hort size.   All classes are supported by a teaching assistant.  
The curriculum is currently delivered via a mixture of topic based work and core subject with  teaching basic skills reinforced across all subject areas.

Subject specialist teachers currently support the teaching of music, art and PE and which enable staff to be released for PPA time.

Monitoring of teaching and learning is an established feature within school.  Meetings are held each term to discuss pupil progress with class teachers.  Where appropriate intervention programmes are identified to support pupils who may need additional help.  Pupil progress is tracked rigorously to ensure each child achieves their full potential.   

The school runs a number of after school clubs and has good links with local primary and secondary schools.

We offer a policy of openness with parents and the community.  We aim to foster quality relationships based on mutual respect in order to enhance the best possible results for our children.

Interested candidates are welcome to visit school and are invited to express their curricular strengths working with us to develop the revised curriculum.

More information can be gathered on our website – www.cherrydaleprimary.com

